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“Covering the World with the Word” 

April 12, 2017 
 
Dear Pastors and Supporting Churches, 
 
Hope all is doing well.  
 
As you know every May we have our Bible Publishing Month Telethon and 
we are excited and expecting God to do a great miracle. Our goal this year is 
$250,000.00. This is our 43rd year of printing Scriptures and will be our 14th 
year working with our local cable television. The week ends that we will be 
raising the funds will be on Saturday, May 20th from 8:00 a.m. until 12:00 
noon and the following week on Friday, May 26th from 6:00 p.m. until 10:00 
p.m. and Saturday, May 27th from 8:00 a.m. until 12:00 noon. This is a total 
of 12 hours in which to raise the needed funds to purchase paper/equipment/
repairs to keep the ministry running. 
 
We praise the Lord for your faithful support and generosity to this ministry 
and that you prayerfully consider helping us out for this special time during 
May whereby we put a special emphasis on raising paper/equipment money to 
print the Word of God.  Without paper and equipment money the presses must 
stop and the need go unmet to reach those who still have yet to hear the good 
news of the Gospel of Jesus Christ. If after praying and seeking God’s guid-
ance and you and your church decide to give above your regular support in 
order to purchase the much needed paper an supplies we ask that you would 
call the T.V. station on either of the days mentioned above and the numbers 
mentioned in the following paragraph. 
 
If you want to watch us live on these days you may do so by going to 
www.wyshtv.com on the internet.  If you would like to donate you may do so 
at that time. We would love to talk to you. If you wish to make a donation you 
may do so toll free by dialing 1-800-412-8112. If you are local you may dial 
865-483-8112.  Pastor Garvan Walls and myself will be there to take your 
call. Your help in this endeavor would be very much appreciated. Remember 
you may give this monetary gift in memory or in honor of someone.  
 
We have several opportunities to get Bibles into countries that have been 
blocked and are opening up and we want to take this opportunity to strike 
while the doors are opened.  Please pray and seek the Lord’s will in this mat-
ter.  
 
Since the last newsletter we repaired the folder on the web press which cost 
$8,900.00 and replaced rollers on the DI 5334 digital press which was 
$7,800.00 for a total of $16,700.00. This is by far one of the most expensive 
five months the ministry has had in a while. Praise the Lord for we know he is 
able to supply our needs abundantly more than we can ever ask or think. He is 
a “Wonderful Saviour.” 



 
Since our last newsletter in October we have shipped out the following scriptures: 
  
English John and Romans           810 English New Testaments          870 
English Whole Bibles        2,966 Madagasy John and Romans        15,000 
French Whole Bibles               8 Cebuano John/Romans   720 
Spanish New Testaments           594 Spanish Whole Bibles    599 
French Whole Bibles      2 Thai John and Romans      100,000 
Spanish John and Romans      2,700 
 
Total Shipped:  122,269 
 
May the Lord bless you for all you have done and are doing for this ministry. 
 
In His Service, 
 
 
H.B. Carney II, Printing Director Rick Gaylor, Head Pressman 
Ashley Calhoun, Asst. Pressman Jason Childs, Pressman 
Alison Blythe, Graphic Design 
 
 
        

 

 

  

  


